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Vision For The Future Of Water Tour Coming To Washington KS
The "Vision for the Future of Water in Kansas Public Input Tour" is coming to Washington Kansas
on Thursday, July 10th from 11:30AM to 1:00PM in the First National Bank Meeting Room. Light
refreshments will be served, sponsored by the Tuttle Creek Watershed Restoration and Protection
Strategy.

Come share your comments on the first draft of the "Vision for the Future of Water in Kansas".
Governor Sam Brownback's Water Vision Team will be on hand to answer questions and gather
input. No RSVP required, just show up.

For more information, please contact the Kansas Water Office at kwo-info@kwo.ks.gov or call
785-296-3185.

 


